
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We appreciate your continued support and patience as we work toward a safe and mindful start to the 
2020/21 school year. We know that the safety of your child is in our hands, and we do not take the task lightly.  
 With this in mind, we are making some adjustments in a way that we believe keeps our students, staff, and 
community safe while still providing high-quality education. We are not changing our calendar, but rather switching 
to a hybrid model for the first two days of school and remote learning for the two weeks after that. 

Students in grades K-12 whose last name starts with the letter A - K will come to school as scheduled Aug. 
6th.  Students in grades K-12 whose last name starts with the letter L - Z will come to school as scheduled Aug. 
7th.  Parents with students enrolled in our preschool program will receive separate instructions regarding the start of 
school.  

We will be providing transportation and meals as usual on these two days and attendance will be taken. 
Students will have the chance to meet their teachers and classmates, receive their devices, and learn more about 
their classes and expectations for in-person and remote learning. Please note, our remote learning expectations and 
accountability will be much more rigorous than those at the onset of COVID-19. 

 

 
                         *This modified schedule is meant to be short term and applies only to students enrolled in our brick and  
                         mortar schools, not those who are enrolled in Indiana Gateway Digital Academy.  
 

As we’ve done since the beginning, we will continue to monitor this ever-evolving situation and work closely 
with the Clark County Health Department to make the best decisions possible for the safety of our students, staff, 
and community.  

While it is our hope that all of our students are able to return to campus full-time August 24th, we will let you 
know no later than Wednesday, Aug. 19 our plan moving forward. 
Thank you for continuing to work with us as we navigate these unusual circumstances. We miss our students and 
are looking forward to a productive school year. 

 
Regards,  
Erin Walden  
Communication Specialist 

 

 


